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California Foundation for Stronger Communities Makes Generous Donation to FHF 

 

Long Beach, CA, October 3, 2024: Fair Housing Foundation has received a generous donation from California 

Foundation for Stronger Communities (“CFSC”) of $30,000 to continue the FHF mission statement of dedication 

to eliminating discrimination in housing and promoting equal access to housing choices for everyone.  

 

The CFSC donation is made possible by the Board of Directors of the California Foundation for Stronger 

Communities, a California non-profit public benefit corporation, and acts as the Board of Directors for the 

California Municipal Finance Authority (“CMFA”). Their goal is to “strengthen local communities by assisting 

with the financing of economic development and charitable activities throughout the State of California.” The 

donation received by Fair Housing Foundation is a direct result of the services CMFA provides to local 

governments, non-profits and businesses. To learn more about CMFA, visit their website at www.cmfa-ca.com. 

 

Thanks to this generous donation, FHF programs and facilities will be strengthened to meet the ever-growing 

demand of the community to continue providing quality fair housing services that directly impact 

neighborhoods and families.   

### 

 

About Fair Housing Foundation: 

The Fair Housing Foundation is a non-profit organization established in 1964 and is dedicated to eliminating 

discrimination in housing and promoting equal access to housing choices for everyone. FHF engages in activities 

including outreach and education, testing and investigation, and counteracting and eliminating discriminatory 

housing practices in both Los Angeles and Orange Counties. The Fair Housing Foundation is a HUD-Certified 

Housing Counseling Agency and also offers Rental Counseling. Please contact Fair Housing Foundation at 1-

800-446-3247 (TTY: 1-800 855-7100) for more information. 
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